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An Open Letter 
from the Metropolitan 
Water District of 
Southern California 
and Your Water Providers

To the communities we serve,
These are difficult times, carrying great uncertainty and 

many challenges. However the Metropolitan Water District 

of Southern California and its 26 member public agencies 

continue to deliver safe, high-quality and reliable water 

supplies to homes and businesses, just as we have done 

for nearly a century.

Tap water is safe.
Our water agencies use state-of-the-art, advanced 

treatment processes that remove and kill viruses, including 

coronaviruses, as well as bacteria and other pathogens. 

There is plenty of water.
Southern California has an extensive distribution, storage 

and treatment system to ensure continued deliveries even 

during a disruption. And, our reservoirs are at some of the 

highest levels ever.

Water deliveries are reliable. 
Agencies are taking steps to protect the health and safety 

of our workforce. Our laboratories, treatment plants and 

facilities continue to be staffed by skilled and dedicated 

men and women who provide the vital services that keep 

our systems running. 

Metropolitan and your local water agencies are working 

together, combining our vast resources and talents, to 

maintain critical services to the communities we serve. 

Sincerely, 
mwdh2o.com

Gloria D. Gray, Chairwoman


